
PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR A PROPOSED HOUSING DEVELOPMENT

HAVE YOUR SAY

We value the comments and suggestions of local people and businesses, particularly where this helps to refine and improve the development 
proposal so that the social, environmental and economic benefits are maximised. You can do this today by:

•	 Speaking to the team to discuss any comments or concerns.
•	 Completing a form at the consultation.
•	 Emailing us via info@jrpassoc.co.uk
•	 Commenting through the website - www.jrpassoc.co.uk/consultation
•	 Writing to us at JRP, 14 Mariner Court, Calder Park, Wakefield, WF4 3FL

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?....

•	 We welcome the views of local residents and businesses. Keepmoat and Saul Homes will review all comments received at the exhibition 
as it finalises the proposed development.

•	 Following consideration of all comments from the consultation and the associated review of all technical information, we plan to submit a 
planning application to Barnsley Council in July 2024.
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